
 
Postponement of Interview for the post of Project Scientist-II  

under the project “Punjab State Innovation Council” 
 

 
 The Interview for the post of Project Scientist-II  scheduled to be held on 10.12.2024 has been 

postponed to 12.12.2024. The shortlisted eligible candidates  are, therefore, advised to attend this 

office on 12.12.2024 at 10.00 a.m. along with original educational as well as experience certificates 

for appearing in the interview. They will also be required to make a presentation before the Selection 

Committee regarding understanding and vision for driving the project. Letters in this regards have 

also been sent to the shortlisted eligible candidates. 

 


